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PWO – Update May 2020
COVID responses:

-Reach outs – isolation and redeployment

-Temporary suspension of workshops and Balint groups. Now 
restarted

-Focus on speedy individual counselling responses

-Accommodation for COVID 

Ongoing work:

-Accommodation policy - bring to next PGMEAC for review

-Consultation to Departments re wellness during COVID (and 
generally)

-PG-SMART
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Questions/Discussion.
Thank you.
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